
 

 

North Carolina State University College of Textiles                                                                                             

offers two internationally respected doctoral programs leading to                                                                               

PhD in Fiber and Polymer Science and  

PhD in Textile Technology Management   

 

Almost all students currently enrolled in the two PhD programs receive some form of 

assistantship (either Teaching Assistantship or Research Assistantship). Further 

information on these programs can be found at:   

http://www.tx.ncsu.edu/academics/degrees-and-programs/graduate/ 

 

The College will be offering several additional new research 

assistantships to students entering the PhD programs in fall 2014. 

 

These research assistantships will consist of a stipend of up to $20,000, tuition and 

health insurance. These will be awarded to students who have been accepted into the 

programs and the selection will be based on the quality of student application – 

including academic record, experience, references, together with the match between 

the student’s interests and the research focus of faculty in the college. All accepted 

students will be considered, and those who have been awarded assistantships will be 

notified by the end of May 2014. 

 

All applications must be submitted electronically and details of the process and 

requirements can be found at:    http://www.ncsu.edu/grad/future-students/index.php 

 

If further information is required please contact: 

W. Oxenham, Associate Dean for Academic Programs woxenham@ncsu.edu 
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